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I am a landlord in Multnomah and Washington counties. As a retiree, I depend on this income to pay for my
housing, food, medical expenses, etc. The requirements this law imposes will result in hardship for me and curtail
my rights as a property owner.

I understand the need and desire to retain affordable housing. This is not the solution.

Thank you for your consideration.

Susan Albrecht
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